
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/15/2020 11:50:23 AM

To:  Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Cc:  
Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Dan Wright <Dan@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; Esther Kornfeld <Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com>;
Robert Silverstein <Robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Subject:  
Re: Inclusion of Original Millennium Case Administrative Record for Hollywood Center Project Draft Environmental Impact Report (“DEIR”);
Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR; State Clearinghouse Number 2018051002

 

Hi Veronica,

Thank you for your email. Due to the size of the materials provided, it is the City's position that copies of the same materials will
not be uploaded.  

Regards,

On Fri, Jun 12, 2020 at 6:11 PM Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen:
 
In our May 20, 2020 letter to you (attached here for your convenience), we submitted for inclusion in the
Hollywood Center project's administrative record a better version of the entire administrative record and
reference library of emails from the StopTheMillenniumHollywood.com vs. City of Los Angeles, et al. (LASC
Case No. BS144606; Court of Appeal Case No. B282319; CA Supreme Court Case No. S258643) litigation. 
We sent to you by overnight delivery a flash drive with the full bates-stamped administrative record and full bates-
stamped reference library from the original Millennium case administrative record.  As of the writing of this email,
we see that it has not been uploaded, and demand that you do so in order to ensure readability and searchability.
 
Please confirm that you have done so by no later than June 16, 2020.
 
Thank you.

Veronica Lebron
The Silverstein Law Firm, APC
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor
Pasadena, CA  91101-1504
Telephone: (626) 449-4200
Facsimile:  (626) 449-4205
Email: Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
=================================== 
The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, 
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original 
message. Thank you.
 
===================================
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Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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